
MASTERS DEGREE STUDENTS  
We love that God is calling Thai pastors to further their education in order to 
better reach the lost people here in Thailand. There are currently 14 pastors from 
throughout the country who come together every 6 weeks to complete a class 
towards a Masters Degree in Ministry. The class recently met in Chiangmai and 
we had the opportunity to share a teaching about the Holy Spirit. One evening 
we joined them for dinner and had a great time of fellowship. We love the 
passion these students have for learning and reaching the lost. We know God is 
working in their lives and will use them in mighty ways. 
 
BIBLE STORY BOOKS 

 
We have been blessed with access to wonderful Bible story books. 
These books have been translated into four different languages, 
one of them being Thai. Paul and our good friend pastor 
Brasopsuk were able to send out books to 13 different Thai 
churches in 13 different cities. These churches have already been 
using them to reach Buddhist people in their towns and villages. 
They will also use them for upcoming Christmas outreaches. What 
a blessing these books were to these churches. God is so good in 
all the ways he provides for us.  
 
 

THINGS WE ARE THANKFUL FOR… 
God is our Lord and Savior - The opportunity to serve in Thailand - God provides our every need and more - Thailand has 
opened again for international travel - People will be able to come visit us next year - Zoom calls, even though we are 
tired of them - We found a turkey for thanksgiving J - Rainy season is almost over - Thai churches and pastors - Our 
missionary friends - Friendly neighbors - Our family - All of you! 
 
AG GIVING WEBSITE UPDATE 
The AG giving website has been updated. All of your information has been retained; however, you will need to create a 
new login to access it. You will need your AG account number, which is located on your giving statements you've 
received via mail or email. Let us know if you need help or have questions or concerns when creating a new login. 
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Prayer Requests 

• Pray for the Thai pastors who are studying for 
their masters degree.  

• Pray for the people who received the Bible story 
books. 

• Praise God for all the ways he blesses us.  

 
 


